
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

No.29 of 2023 

Cuan Shore – Survey Work  

 

Mariners are advised that survey vessel “CUAN SHORE” will be conducting a post dredge 

hydrographic survey of the Victoria Channel and the Inner harbour commencing Friday 24th 

November for a period of 10 days.  

 

 

All vessels to monitor and liaise with Belfast VTS on VHF Ch12. 

 

 

 

 

Port Operations  Captain K. G. Allen 

Belfast Harbour Harbour Master 


